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Dear Parents/Carers,
I am writing to you to outline some important areas of further school
improvement that Lady Lumley’s are investing in.

Lady Lumley’s has a proud tradition that is illustrated through our name,
badge, and colours. To recognise this tradition yet build our ambition for
providing the best 21�� Century education we can, we have adopted the
vision of ‘Being our best’ for all members of the community, under the
values of ‘Learning and Leadership; Ambition and Progress’. This, along with
an updating of the school badge (see right), will readily translate to new
signage and website. The heraldry of the school talks to the importance of
bravery and a commitment to education for all – our new parrots/popinjays
are in flight symbolising the ambition of Lady Lumley’s for all its community!

Many parents and students have asked if there will be a change in uniform
as we have joined ‘Coast and Vale Trust’. This is an exciting opportunity to
look afresh at Lady Lumley’s uniform, balancing tradition and belonging to a
new family of schools. There will be no change to uniform for September 2021; asking hard pressed families to
find additional funding with little notice at this economically difficult time would not be right. Instead, we will look
at the uniform from September, when we will have the opportunity to consult with students and parents and build
in financial planning time.

We are also planning a programme of drop in events for parents over the next academic year, giving the
opportunity for the school to give specific support, but also for parents to have the opportunity to get involved in
the life of Lady Lumley’s bringing their experience and expertise.
Clair Foden

Girls Active
Lady Lumley’s School has recently signed up to be part of the Youth Sport Trust ‘Girls Active’ programme.  The
focus of this is to increase activity levels amongst girls.  This is particularly important as, overall, girls are less active
than boys and the gap between girls’ and boys’ activity levels grows as they get older. We would like to change
this, as we know how important physical activity is for our physical, mental and social well-being.
Our Girls Active Leaders will be publishing weekly activities and challenges on the bulletin boards – please look out
for them and give them a try.  The first challenges were published last week, and we have been delighted to hear
such positive feedback from those who have tried them!  When restrictions are eased and we are no longer
working in bubbles, we will have some face-to-face activities in school.  We hope this will encourage girls to get
involved and help us to achieve our goal:  ‘More girls, more active, more often’.
If you have any ideas or suggestions, please speak to one of our Girls Active Leaders – Amelia Breckon, Chayse
O’Donoghue, Eva Jay-Hanmer, Phoebe Philps, Sienna Prince and Zhane Milner – or Miss Robinson
(srobinson@ladylumleys.net).  We would love to hear from you.  Thank you!



Y11 Leavers Hoodies - If current Y11 students would like a LLS Leavers Hoodie then please follow the link at
https://www.sportsbulk.co.uk/category_s/921.htm to the shop. Deadline date for ordering is Friday 28th May.
Y13 Leavers Hoodies - If current Y13 students wish to order a leavers hoodie, please follow the link at
https://www.sportsbulk.co.uk/product_p/lum_slvrs.htm  and order by Monday 24th May.

Upcoming Dates

Monday 24th May (all week)
Y7 Computing/Drama Exams only (in lessons)

Wednesday 26th May
Year 13 Celebration in the afternoon

Thursday 27th May
Y7-10 Drama Rehearsals - Greek Myths & Legends 3.45-5pm (weekly)

Friday 28th May
A celebration of the Class of 2021 with Year 11 1-3.35pm

School Closes for Half Term

Upcoming Dates

Monday 7th June - Students Return to School
Monday 7th June to Friday 11th June - Y7 Exams (in lessons)

Thursday 10th June - Y10 Consultation Evening
Monday 14th June - Friday 25th June - Y8 Exams  (in lessons)
Monday 21st June - Friday 2nd July - Y10 Exams (in lessons)

Wednesday 23rd June to Thursday 24th June - Y6 Transition Days
Wednesday 7th July - Y6 Transition Day

Thursday 8th July - Y10 Employer Interviews
Thursday 8th July - Y7 Consultation Evening

Monday 12th July to Tuesday 13th July - Y10 Bronze Duke of Edinburgh Award Qualifier
Tuesday 13th July to Wednesday 14th July - Y11 Bronze/Silver Duke of Edinburgh Award Practice

Tuesday 13th July to Friday 16th July - Y13 Gold Duke of Edinburgh Award Qualifier
Wednesday 14th July - Evening Drama Production - Greek Myths & Legends

Thursday 15th July - Y7 Enterprise Event
Thursday 15th July - Y8 Consultation Evening
Wednesday 21st July - Y6 Transition Evening

Friday 23rd July - School closes for Summer Break
Tuesday 10th August - AS and A Level Results

Thursday 12th August - GCSE Results

Covid-19 Positive Result
If a student tests positive for Covid-19 please call the emergency number: 07308 305913

Weekdays - 7am - 7.30pm
Weekends - 9am - 7.30pm

Useful Contact Information:
Main School Office: 01751 472846

Attendance: 01751 470005
Sixth form: 01751 470024

Finance Office (ParentPay):  01751 470043
Finance Office (ParentPay) Email: Jphillips@ladylumleys.net

Admin Email: admin@ladylumleys.net
Student Support Email: support@ladylumleys.net

Twitter @ladylumleys
Out of Hours Covid-19: 07308 305913



When: Monday - Friday
Time: 15.40 - 16.40

Where: IT5/6 & Library

Year 10 Maths Support
Tuesdays and Thursdays 3:40pm-4:40pm

Week Beginning Foundation Topics Higher topics
24th May Fraction Arithmetic Volume

Half Term
7th June Percentage problems Maths
14th June Volume and Surface Area General revision
21st June Straight line graphs Accuracy and Bounds
28th June Distance time graphs

Conversion Graphs Transformations

5th July Solving Equations Quadratic and
Simultaneous Equations

12th July Index laws Probability


